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ALBERTA
COMMUNITY AND SOCIAL SERVICES

Office of ‘the Minsster

Dear Stakeholder:

The Ministry of Community and Social Services is currently accepting applications for
membership on two public boards:

« The Premier's Council on the Status of Persons with Disabilities (PCSPD), and
» The Family Support for Children with Disabilities (FSCD) Provincial Parent Advisory
Committee (PPAC).

As a member of the PCSPD or the FSCD PPAC, you will have the opportunity to support
and enrich the lives of individuals with disabilities and their families in our province.

The Alberta government is committed to ensuring that public agencies reflect the diverse
multicultural population of the province. As such, women, Indigenous peoples, and
members of multicultural communities are strongly encouraged to apply.

More information, including the time commitment, skills required and an application are
located at www.alberta.ca/alberta-boards.aspx. | would appreciate your assistance in
encouraging individuals whom you believe may be suitable to submit an application.
The deadline for applications is March 9, 2017.

If you require additional information regarding the PCSPD, please contact Ms. Vicki Bertoia,
Director, PCSPD Secretariat, at 780-422-2726 or for the FSCD PPAC, please contact
Ms. Roxanne Gerbrandt, Executive Director, Disability Supports Branch, at 780-408-8369.

Sincerely,
Irfan Sabir
Minister
224 Legislature Building, 10800 - 97 Avenue NW, Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6 Canada  Telephone 780-643-6210  Fax 780-643-6214
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